Hello
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you would like to attend the bidder event we have planned before launch of the tender, with the bidder event being held on the 13th January at 13:00, please let us know by:
a)  sending a message through Procontract using the messenging facility
b) contacting Roger Ruffles direct on roger.ruffles@liverpool.gov.uk.
 
We will confirm date and time, send some pre-meeting information, and then a day or two before the bidder event confirm dial-in details to all registered. Dial in will most likely be through Microsoft Teams.
Kind rgds
Project Team

